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Meeting Overview
The PEMPAL PEFA Work Group (WG) held its fourth Video Conference Meeting on May 13 at 13:00 Georgian time.  Participants from the following countries attended the meeting:

· Georgia

· Kosova

· Moldova

· Montenegro

The agenda for the meeting focused on finalizing the Work Group Report.  

Work Group Report

The draft report had been distributed by Chair Skirtladze in advance of the meeting.  When asked the participants indicated that they had in fact reviewed the draft report in advance of the meeting.  As a result the report was not presented to the participants.  When asked the participants indicated that they did not have any suggested modifications to the report.  Kosova, did point out that the report did not list them as a participant.  Chair Skhirtladze indicated that his omission would be corrected immediately as Kosova has been a very active participant in the deliberations of the WG.  Some minor typographical errors were also identified the will be corrected in the final version of the report. 

Chair Skhirtladze indicated that when finalized the report and attachments would be sent to CEF for distribution to all BCOP members and posting on the PEMPAL web site.  The participants suggested that prior to finalizing the Work Group countries that could not participate in the meeting should be asked if they have any comments or suggested changes. It was agree that this would be done prior to finalizing the report.
Additional Business

The Work Group indicated that it would be a good idea to periodically reconvene to provide updates on each countries individual status with PEFA and its use.  Kosova recommended that such meeting be held quarterly.  However other countries though quarterly meetings were too frequent and suggested as an alternative every six months.  Chair Skhirtladze indicated that she would seek input on the matter from other participating countries.  She will consult with CEF to insure that this is put in the work plan for the BCOP.  

Kosova gave a brief update on the status of its PEFA efforts. It had completed its second PEFA Assessment and the report would shortly be posted on the PEFA Website.  They indicated that many scores went up while some went down.  The report findings are being used to update the Public Financial Management Reform plan.  It was emphasized that the assessment was totally completed in house by Kosova employees. 

Meeting Adjournment

Chair  Skhirtladze closed the meeting by expressing her thanks to the participants for their participation in the Work Group.
